Dear Editor-in-Chief of Journal of Sleep Science
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I have written to you concerning our new paper with title “Prevalence of Restless Leg Syndrome in Iran: A Systematic Review and Meta-analysis”. We should like to take this opportunity of thanking you in advance for your kind attention to consider our paper. Also, I confirm that the work described has not been published previously. Consideration for publication elsewhere, that its publication is approved by all authors and that, if accepted, it will not be published elsewhere in the same form, in English or in any other language, without the written consent of the Publisher.

May,07, 2016
 Abdolreza Mortazavi-Tabatabaei 
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Kourosh Sayehmiri 
